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leadership and sustainable management.

Quote No

L14/1798

Telephone / Personal Enquiries
asklor Yt Stephens

Mr Wayne Garnsey

NSW Department of Planning & Environment
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Sir,

Broken Hill City Council

.. a safe, vibrant, prosperous and culturally rich City achieved through community

Please address all communications to:
The General Manager,

240 Blende Street,

PO. Box 448,

BROKEN HILL N.S.W. 2880
Telephone: (08) 8080 3300

Fax: (08) 8080 3424

ABN: 84 873 116 132

Email: council@brokenhill.nsw.gov.au
Website: www.brokenhill.nsw.gov.au

July 10, 2014

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO BROKEN HILL LOCAL ENVIRONMENTAL
PLAN 2013 UNDER THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 73A

Reference is made to the abovementioned matter and Council’s previous correspondence to

the Department regarding the same matter.

In relation to the proposed minor amendment to Broken Hill Local Environmental Plan 2013,
Council wishes to confirm that the amendment to alter the purpose of the SP 1 zone is to SP1
(Mining and Extractive Industry). The purpose of “extractive industry” is to correctly reflect

the definition in the Standard Instrument.

Yours faithfully,

osg

FRANCOIS VAN DER BERG
MANAGER BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT

“Broken Hill - the Hill that changed a Nation”



